
Licensed by the State of Texas 

 

Preston Hollow CDC is a licensed facility recognized by the Texas Department of Protective and 

Regulatory Services (TDPRS).  The license was issued January 3rd 1986.  The CDC is a licensed Child Care 

Center and has been assigned a licensing representative, who makes one or more unannounced visits 

each year. 


